64.3

	Protection Officer. The Executive Director of Finance confirmed that this would be through her but the importance of the role and the need to report to Governors was clear.
67.3	Governors asked how far advanced the college is on data purging. The Executive Director of Finance explained that work has been done and was being supported by an advisory audit.
67.4	Governors asked if there has been a training programme for staff. The Executive Director of Finance explained that this would be staring in January 2018 for general staff and the College was aware of the burden placed on administrators by the new legislation.
67.5	
67.6	
67.7	
67.8	
68	
68.1	
68.2	
68.3	

68.4

75 STUDENT GOVERNORS

75.1	The Chair presented the recommendation from Curriculum and Quality Committee that a
	second student Governor be appointed to Main Board. The Clerk confirmed that this was
	permitted within the current Standing Orders.

75.2 Governors **APPROVED** th

76

76.1

77

77.1

77.2

77.3

77.4

78